






 



     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. If you are interested in joining MVP 

Church, please stop at the Welcome Table and pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

MVPC Announcements…. 

  WWW.MVPCHURCH.ORG 

Fall Sermon Series:  Seats of Discipleship 

October 1       Psalm 98:1-6 & Galatians 3:26-29, World Communion,  

            Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

October 8       Mark 6:6b-13, “James the Less”, Shari Freeman 

 

 

 

Congregational Meeting: TODAY immediately after worship to elect new elders. Up 

for nominations are: Keith Bumgarner & Lois Johnson to serve a 3-year term, and 

Meg Christian & David Barclift to serve a 1-year term. 

MVPC Takes a Hike! Put on your walking shoes and join us for an easy hike at Lost 

Corner Preserve TOMORROW, Monday, September 25. We’ll meet at the church at 

8:15am and carpool to the park. 

 

LOST & FOUND: Please take a look in the hallway between the Sanctuary and church 

offices to see if you can find anything you may be missing. After Oct. 1 all will be 

donated. 

 

Taizé: New day and time! All are welcome this Tuesday, Sept. 26 at 7pm for a 

peaceful time of worship in the Sanctuary. 

 

 

 

Beginning Oct. 1, the doors to the Narthex/Lobby will be the only doors unlocked 

on Sunday mornings only. All other doors will be locked. 

 

Blessing of the Animals: Sunday, Oct. 8 from 2-4pm outside Gailey Hall. Bring your 

pets to receive a blessing. Also, bring socks for SOCKtober month! 

Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass it down the pew as you 

greet your neighbor! 



September 15-21                 Actual           Actual YTD          2023 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving    $  10,655  $ 358,529   $471,275 

Member Giving Non-Pledge   $    2,996  $   62,688             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering   $       140  $     5,308   $    9,000 

     Total               $  13,791  $ 426,525             $540,275 

Financial Update 

The Presbyterian Disaster Assistance is accepting donations to fund emergency 

grants to meet to urgent needs in the communities affected by the devastating 

wildfires in Maui. You can donate at www.pcusa.org/hawaiifires or by writing a check 

to MVPC or donating at mvpchurch.org/give and designating it for PDA Maui. 

The September Communion Offering is for the Food Pantries at the Community 

Assistance Center. CAC provides basic needs assistance for Dunwoody and Sandy 

Springs neighbors to prevent homelessness and hunger while promoting self-

sufficiency and empowering them to thrive. For more information, please go to 

www.ourcac.org. 

Presbyterian Women: The Circle of Grace will meet Nov. 12 at Shelly Ray’s home to 

prepare College Care Packages. The Day Circle will meet on Tuesday, October 10, at 

10:00am in the Chapel. We will be studying, Elizabeth’s Sacred Encounter, in the 

Horizons Bible Study: Sacred Encounters: The Power and Presence of Jesus Christ in 

Luke-Acts by Olive Mahabir. Study guides will be available for purchase. The Book 

Circle will meet Friday, Oct. 13 at 10:00am in the Session Room. 

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the curriculum “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and is studying “The Language  

of God” by Francis Collins. Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: Please sign up to become one of our Stephen Ministers, showing 

Christ's love through one relationship at a time. Difficulty and hardship cause people 

to lose their bearings and having a companion along to help conquer the fear and 

anger and hurt makes all the difference. Knowing that there will be no judgment, that 

confidentiality will be honored, that listening and encouraging will be abundant, a 

person can more easily change course and solve issues of concern. Prayerfully 

consider joining this quiet, effective group on our campus. Applications are available 

in the narthex through September or can be emailed by contacting Pat Bartee. 

Interviews will be in October. Training will start in Jan. 

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 

requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns:  Dede Callahan, Mark Fifield, Kathy Havey, Fay Hendricks, Megan 

Kendall, Mary Lynch, Chuck McCrory, Meredith Nash, Andy Nelson, Daniel Newman, 

Carter Ramsey, and people of Ukraine, Myanmar, Turkey, and Zambia. 
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If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 

http://www.pcusa.org/hawaiifires
https://mvpchurch.org/give/
http://www.ourcac.org

